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Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, December 3, 2019 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on Tuesday, 
December 3, 2019, at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South Lake Street, 
Hustisford,  
WI 53034 
 
Present: Barb May, Chair; Jay Behnke, Member; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, 
Superintendent 

 

New Business:  

 Update from Fred Miller, Director of Technology—Mr. Miller updated on the various projects that he has completed.  The 

camera security system was updated in both buildings.  All new computers purchased have been deployed to the carts for 

student use.  He continues to maintain the labs in both buildings.  He is working on various software upgrades as well. 

 School Perceptions Survey—The committee discussed the draft of the survey.  They discussed question and answer format 

and the information to be included in the survey. 

 Science Curriculum—Mrs. Cramer updated that the team for science will be meeting after the new year to start discussion and 

the process of adoption for new science curriculum. 

 


